








20  |  TKIS Newsletter 4 2018

Boarding News

Boarders are settling in after their holiday, it’s hard to believe we are now into second term. 67 Students stayed for 
the holiday boarding holiday and enjoyed a variety of activities.

The main ones being a trip to Fun Fields and another to Luna Park with a B.B.Q. on the beach foreshore.

Some students have taken to gardening at White Street, we are fortunate to have a Gardener from Forest Glade Mt 
Macedon working with us, she has shown the boys how to take cuttings and they are creating a new garden at the 
side of the house. We also visited the garden having a picnic there during the holidays. 

Renovations of our boys boarding house at 49 White street is almost completed, the boys have selected their rooms 
and are ready to move in as soon as maintenance hand it over to us.

Yesterday I was proud to march with a number of our students at the Anzac Day Parade, they embraced the Austra-
lian culture and were extremely interested in the meaning of the day and what it represented.  
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Please be mindful that I and the school are responsible for our Boarders, we encourage social activities with our 
overseas students and local families but they must get permission from the boarding office before they go to private 
homes.  While thanking families for opening their homes to them please make sure you contact myself before they 
visit.
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We now stock long white socks that the girls need to wear with their summer uniform. 

Mrs Morgan,

Boarding Manager
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Do you have any unwanted LEGO?

If you have any unwanted  Lego the Primary School would greatly appreciate any donation for use In their 
Literacy and Stem Programs.  

Sandi McNamara – Primary School

 

Administration of Medication by the School Nurse
With the winter months approaching please be reminded that all Day Students must supply 
& administer their own Cold/ Flu Medication & Throat Lozenges prior to attending school.  
No medication will be dispensed to Day Students without prior written parental consent.
                                                           
Asthma Puffers & Hayfever Medications for Day Students
All students requiring Ventolin need to bring their inhaler from home & make sure they take it along 
to all sporting events & excursions.

All students requiring regular preventative medications need to administer it prior to attending school.  

Invitation to the OPENING of ‘ART 25 SHOW’
SUNDAY 29th April 11 to 4

The “Old Post Office Seymour Fine Art Gallery” was officially opened in April 1993. 
This exhibition showcases many of the artist that have shown over the more than twenty-five years.

Garry and Louise invite you to the ‘Art 25 Show’ opening. 

A great way to spend a few hours on a Sunday. Come along and be part of the celebration.
Complimentary refreshments served at the opening. As always entry free.

The exhibition will feature works by the following multi-awarded artists: 
John Orlando Birt, Linda Weil, Fiona Anderson, Paul Margocsy, Nadine Dudek, Janette Doyle, Agnes Szetey, Pat McKenzie, 

Craig Penny, Jane Pittard, Malcolm Beattie, Kate Jenvey, Ross Paterson, Sue Schreiber, Ivana Pinaffo, Julie Stephens, 
Marina Villani, Lynette Orzlowski, Jim Van Geet, Helen Cottle, Richard Chamerski, Pamela Conder, Nelson and others. 

All work is now hang and preview is welcome. Images of most works are also online. 
All work is available for collection at the time of purchase. The show will be added to from time to time by the same artists.  

Exhibition continues: 
Thursday to Sunday from 11am and Wednesday to Saturday evenings from 6pm to the end of June. 

Entry is free at all times and browsing is welcome.
www.artseymour.com.au  
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Go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au 
 

Enter THIS school event code. 
Then follow the 3 simple steps. 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
Parent/Teacher/Student interviews will be held from: 
 
4.00pm – 8.00pm on Wednesday 2nd May 2018 in the IB Centre. As parking is limited it 
is advised to park in White Street and walk along Rutledge Street. 
 
Primary School interviews will be held in the Primary School as per below: 

 
Julie DANIELLS     1:00pm-8:00pm 
Georgia GARNER  12:00pm-8:00pm 
Jennifer LING        1:00pm-8:00pm 
Sandi McNAMARA       2:30pm-8:00pm 

 
To book interviews please go to www.schoolinterviews.com.au and follow the 
instructions. 
 
BOOKINGS CLOSE Monday 30th April 2018 at 4.00pm 
 
Note:  There will be no CAS or tutorials on the day of parent/teacher interviews.  The TKIS 
bus will be leaving at 3.30pm.  Students are not be on the school campus without parent 
supervision. 
 

yxpqa 
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2018 Victorian All Schools Cross Country Championship Events 

         
Students who wish to enter into any of the below events are invited to log onto the below website 
to sign up. http://athsvic.org.au/events/competitions/avcompetitions/schools/ 
 

2018 Victorian All Schools Cross Country Relay Championships 
When: Saturday 28 April, 2018 
Entries Close: 11:59am Monday 23 April, 2018 
Where: Jells Park North 
Cost: $40 per team 
  
2018 Victorian All Schools Road Relay Championships 
When: Saturday 12 May, 2018 
Entries Close: 11:59am Monday 7 May, 2018 
Where: Princes Park 
Cost: $40 per team 
  
2018 Victorian All Schools Cross Country Championships 
When: Saturday 16 June, 2018 
Entries Close: 11:59am Monday 4 June, 2018 
Where: Bundoora Park 
Cost: $20 per entry 
  

NO LATE OR ON DAY ENTRIES WILL BE AVAILABLE FOR THE ALL SCHOOLS SERIES 

 


